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        CANORA COMPOSITE SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

 Caring, Cooperative, Supportive              Issue 3, November 2020 

Box 986 

Canora, SK    S0A 0L0 

Phone:  (306) 563-5492 
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IMPORTANT DATES: 

Nov. 30—Clothing Orders Due 

Dec. 21-Jan. 1—Christmas Break 

Jan. 4—Back to school 

 

 

Check for upcoming important infor-

mation/dates on our school website:   

www.gssd.ca/school/ccs 

 

Follow Us 

Canora Composite School 

canoracougars 

A big thank you to our       
students, families, and staff 
of Canora Composite School 
for their dedication to keep-
ing our community healthy 
and supporting each other 

through the pandemic!! 
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I just wanted to take this opportunity and thank the students, parents and community for 

their assistance and understanding of our “new” world and expectations here at school. 

Without your help we could have not made it this far into the school year without one re-

ported case of Covid in our school (fingers crossed). We want to thank the students and par-

ents for your support during these uncertain times. If everyone continues do their part we 

can expect success into the New Year.   

Moving forward into December, our school will continue to make the efforts to maintain 

health and safety for our students and staff. For that reason, we will not be doing any Christ-

mas concerts or dinners like the past. Hopefully by next year at this time we can continue 

with tradition and host the events our community loves to do for the students. There may be 

some concessions for individual classroom activities, but that has not yet been determined. 

We are limited to what we can do  for the students here at school with the Covid virus regu-

lations. Our staff and students at CCS will continue to be vigilant to ensure the health and 

safety of everyone. Here is hoping that December will continue to bring health, happiness 

and we look forward to a bit of a break before getting back at it in January. Thank you once 

again from all staff here at CCS. 

Kim Eiteneier, Principal at CCS 
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Poem Readings 
Below L-R: Breanne Woloshyn, Elley Tomcala, Lexie Biletski, Abby Wilson, Bella 

Mykytyshyn 

O Canada 
Cassandra Danyluk 

Left: Laying of Wreaths Right: Grade 6 In Flanders Field 

MC for the service 
Saryn Leson 

MC for the service 
Emily Owchar 
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Kicking off the celebration of Sas-

katchewan Edu- cation Week was Bus 

Driver Apprecia- tion Day! Saskatche-

wan Education week ran from No-

vember 22-28.  

 

 

Also during  Education Week staff was given the opportunity to answer a Q & A survey.  

Here is what Miss Schigol’s response was to a few of the questions: 

What do you love about teaching? 

  - Sharing my knowledge and experience and seeing kids “get it”. 

What do you like to do outside of school? 

  - Sewing, playing video games, painting, hiking and spending time 
with family. 

What’s the best thing about being a teacher? 

  - Getting to know my students and talking about our shared interests. 

What is your most embarrasing teacher moment?  

  - One time during my first student teaching placement, I tripped and 
fell up a flight of stairs in front of a full classroom with the door wide 
open. 

What are three things you would take to a desert island? 

  - A water purification system/LifeStraw, a good knife, and good pair of shoes. 

What one piece of advice would you give to your students? 

  - Take time to enjoy nature and the outdoors—a good walk in the woods is therapeutic. 

For the complete Q & A’s and to read more of the staff’s responses go to 
our Instagram page @ canoracougars 

Left Photo: Kellyanne Ostafie (SCC chairperson) & Wayne McInnes (bus driver) 
Right Photo: Lorraine Gress (CCS staff) & Gene Kozowy (bus driver) 

Miss Schigol 



6 

Above pictures are of our grade 9’s and 11’s enjoying their 
Gabano’s pizza for winning Scare Away Hunger challenge! 

Below picture is of our SRC with the entire donations received for the local 
food drive. L-R Saryn Leson, Abby Wilson, Elley Tomcala, Lexie Biletski, 

Breanne Woloshyn, Bella Mykytyshyn 
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